
Gail and Don Derrow 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We have recently received a notice alerting us to the fact that a hearing will be held on behalf of Linda 

and Tom Cusack to petition a variance allowing them to park an overweight Class B van in their driveway 

under the provisions of Title 6 and/or Title 7 Subdivision Regulations. 

We have been neighbors of the Cusacks for many years and have socialized with them on more than one 

occasion. While we both know and like the Cusacks, we have given this matter a great deal of thought 

and have decided that it is not in the best interest of the neighborhood to have an overweight and 

overly large van permanently residing in the driveway. Both my husband and I believe that the van will 

be an eyesore and that it will drive property values in the neighborhood down. The front of our house 

faces Pepperidge, and we would be looking directly at this vehicle daily. The regulations prohibiting this 

structure are in the best interest of the community and need to be adhered to.   

Sincerely, 

Gail M. Derrow 

 


